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Meet some of 
BIHMST sports  
correspondents

 William M. Larsha, Jr.

Ashley Braun Gendek

BIH MST Travelers, join  
correspondents 

William M. Larsha, Jr. 
 and 

Ashley Braun Gendek  
in their sports 

coverage of University of 
Memphis Tigers, Memphis 
Grizzlies, Memphis Red-
birds,Tennessee Titans, 

Southern Heritage Classic,  
World Golf Championships-
FedEx St. Jude Invitational ,  

Soccer, and 
much, much more on  

The Mid-South Tribune  
and the Black 

Information Highway at 
www.blackinformation 

highway . com 
Welcome, Travelers! 

 Juneteenth Focus: National 
Black Museum Network’s 
“Lift Every Voice and Sing” 

see sports-ent. 5 
*** 

Youth Villages to Host In-
person Jobs Fair in June and 
July 

see sports-ent. 5 
*** 

Tiger Athletes Continue Ex-
cellence in Classroom 

see sports page 4 
*** 

Sen. Marsha Blackburn Con-
tinues Fight for Military Ap-
preciation 

see sports-military page 2 
*** 

Bass Pro Shops Free Family 
Friendly Events  

see sports page 4

 Email sports news and  
photos to  

MSTsports@prodigy.net 
and entertainment news 

to  
MSTentertainment 

@prodigy.net

 Email entertainment news and photos to MSTentertainment@prodigy.net

NFL and Black College Hall of 
Fame host Fourth Quarterback  
Summit and first GM Forum
Events aim to strengthen the 
coaching and personnel devel-
opment pipeline across the 
league 
 In partnership with the Black 
College Football Hall of Fame, 
the NFL  announced the inaugu-
ral OZZIE NEWSOME GEN-
ERAL MANAGER FORUM 
and the fourth annual QUAR-
TERBACK COACHING SUM-
MIT. From June 21-23, front 
office personnel and coaches 
from the NFL and NCAA will 

Federal District Judge shreds 
Calif. 30-year ban on weapons, 
upholding 2nd Amendment 

Men’s Health Network 
says that screening for 
prostate cancer should 
be an informed choice 
By Jean Bonhomme, MD, 
MPH, President National  

of the 
Black Men's Health  

Network 
 

Special to  
The Mid-South Tribune 

 
To be screened or not to be 
screened – that is the question 
men older than age 40 or 50, de-
pending on risk factors, must de-
cide with regard to a PSA test for 
prostate cancer. 
 Men’s Health Network rec-
ommends that all men age 50 
and older have a PSA test every 
year and that men with known 
risk factors be screened begin-
ning at age 40. Known risk fac-
tors include African-American 
race and men with a family his-
tory of prostate cancer. Men at 
higher risk and should begin 
screening at a younger age. 
 But whether asymptomatic men 
should undergo regular PSA 
screening has been controversial 
almost since the FDA approved 
the test for prostate cancer detec-
tion in 1994. 
 Prostate cancer is the most com-
mon cancer among men in the 
United States, aside from non-
melanoma skin cancers, and it is 
also the second leading cause of 

take part in the virtual programs 
to experience professional devel-
opment and networking opportu-
nities with NFL club executives.  
“The Ozzie Newsome General 

Please see sports page 2

Mona Jaidi to compete in NCAA  
Track & Field Championships
MEMPHIS, TN– University of 
Memphis track and field athlete 
Mona Jaidi will travel to Eugene, 
Ore., this week to compete in the 
2021 NCAA Division I Outdoor 
Track & Field Championships. 
Jaidi qualified for the champion-
ships with her 50.86m (166-10) 
javelin throw at the NCAA East 
Regionals at the end of May. 
Jaidi has performed well in the 
event all season, with multiple 
top-three performances, includ-
ing a first-place finish at the 

TN House of Representatives recognizes 
UofM Memphis Tigers men’s basketball

By Jim Shepherd 
from  

The Shooting Wire.com 
 
 In a 94-page ruling that could 
also serve be distributed as a 
primer entitled “Why the Second 
Amendment” Federal District 
Judge Roger Benitez simulta-
neously shredded California’s 
30-year old ban on “assault 
weapons” and proved that those 
who best understand the impor-
tance of the right to keep and 
bear arms are people who came 
from places where guns were 
prohibited. 

cancer death among men of all 
races. The American Cancer So-
ciety estimates more than 
248,000 men will be diagnosed 
with prostate cancer in 2021, and 
more than 34,000 will die from 
it. 
 Why not just be tested and know 
definitively whether cancer is 
present so that it can be treated? 
 It’s complicated. The prostate 
gland is a small male reproduc-
tive gland surrounding the ure-
thra just below the bladder. It 
makes about one-third of the 
fluid that is part of semen. Both 
cancerous and non-cancerous 
prostate tissues produce a protein 
called prostate-specific antigen 
(PSA). A PSA test measures the 
amount of the protein in the 
blood.  PSA levels of less than 4 
nanograms per milliliter are 
usually considered normal, but 
levels above 4 may indicate the 
presence of cancer.  Also, a rapid 
unexplained increase in PSA, 
even within the normal range, 
may be a cause for concern. 
Doctors can also test for prostate 
cancer by feeling for abnormal-
ities by way of a digital rectal 
exam (DRE). But, according to a 
2005 study published by the Na-
tional Institutes of Health, DREs 

Manager Forum and Quarterback 
Coaching Summit are part of our 
ongoing efforts to break mobility 
barriers, establish a cultural norm 
of opportunity for all, and a 
steadfast commitment to devel-
oping a diverse and inclusive 
workforce,” said NFL Executive 
Vice President of Football Oper-
ations TROY VINCENT SR. 
“Participants will be exposed to 
best practices used by the bright-
est and most creative minds in 

A Cuban-American, Judge Beni-
tez understands the essential fact 
that led our founding fathers to 
declare the right “to keep and 
bear arms” was to prevent over-
reach, from either external or in-
ternal influences. 
 He also understands the power 
of straightforward, declarative 
sentences to make a point. “The 
Second Amendment is about 
America’s freedom: the freedom 
to protect oneself, family, home 
and homeland,” he opined, “Cal-
ifornia’s assault weapon ban dis-
respects that freedom.” 

Please see sports page 3

MEMPHIS, TN. – The Memphis 
Tigers men’s basketball team 
was recognized by the State of 
Tennessee House of Representa-
tives for its 2021 National Invi-
tation Tournament championship 
in a Friday afternoon event at the 
Laurie-Walton Family Basketball 
Center on the University of 
Memphis’ Park Avenue campus. 
  During the ceremony, the Tigers 
were presented with House Joint 
Resolution No. 376 commem-
orating their achievements dur-
ing the 2020-21 season, which 
culminated with an NIT title and 

a 20-8 overall record. 
  “The work that the team is 
doing in combination with Coach 
Penny Hardaway is absolutely 

amazing, and we want to rec-
ognize the impact they have on 
the community,” said State Rep-
resentative London Lamar, who 
serves as the Chair of the Shelby 
County delegation. “This school 
is producing the best and the 
brightest, and the impact is about 
more than just sports. It’s about 
the pride in the City of Memphis, 
and this team is showing the grit 
that comes with being a Memphis 
Tiger.” 
 The 20-win season last year was 

Please see sports page 3

“The work that the team is 
doing in combination with 
Coach Penny Hardaway is 
absolutely amazing, and we 
want to recognize the impact 
they have on the community,” 
said State Representative 
London Lamar, who serves as 
the Chair of the Shelby 
County delegation. 

 Atlanta Blade Show is back in Atlanta 

American Athletic Conference 
Championships (54.65m, 179-
3.0). Aside from recording sev-
eral top performances, Jaidi 
finished off her strong regular 
season by earning the conference 
honor of 2021 Women’s Most 
Outstanding Field Performance 
award. 
Entering the championships this 
week, Jaidi is ranked 13th in the na-
tion with her mark from the confer-
ence championships. Coverage on 
WatchESPN, ESPNU and ESPN2. 

Please see sports page 4

 
F.Y.H. = For. Your. Health.


